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Programme for the Evening 
 

7.30 Welcome by the Chair of Governors,  
Mr Brian Hodgson 

 
7.35 News reports on events of 1998-9 

Musical interlude 1 (Lucy Aylmer, Violin) 
 
8.00 Introduction to the Awards by the Head,  

Mr David Roberts 
 
8.05 Awards presentation to Key Stage 3 pupils by         

Mrs Deborah Green and Mrs Patricia Lovegrove. 
 
8.25 News bulletin 
 
8.30 INTERVAL.  

(Refreshments provided by Food Technology students) 
 
8.45 Musical interlude 2 (Katie Aylmer, Cello) 
 
8.50 News Reports 

The Maltonian Library and ICT Appeal 
The School Websites 
 

9.00 Musical Interlude 3 (David Betts, Guitar & Vocal) 
 
9.05 Awards presentation to Key Stage 4 and 5 students,  

by Mr Martin Sibley and Mr David Ewing. 
Special Award: the Davina Kirk trophy 

 
9.25 Late night news report 
 
9.30 End 

 



Recognising Achievement at Malton School 
 
House Points and Congratulatory Referrals 
These are awarded for good work throughout the year. 
 
Commendations 
On three occasions during the school year teachers are 
asked to nominate one student in each of their teaching 
groups who has performed well in respect of the level of 
attainment they reach, the effort they apply, or the 
improvement they have made.  A commendation letter 
signed by the Head and Deputy is then presented 
personally to each student. 
 
Examinations Success 
Grades in all subjects taken are aggregated and students 
are ranked in order of their performance.  The top 
students in each year group receive a letter of 
congratulations on their achievement. 
 
Annual Awards 
In 1999 the first awards were made to all Malton School 
students who had performed well during the school year 
1998-9. To qualify for an award, they either gained three 
or more commendations, or they finished in the top ten in 
their year group. 
A special limited edition of enamel badges was 
commissioned for the awards, based on the school shield 
which we use as a simple but instantly recognisable 
symbol of quality at Malton School.   



Students receiving an award in 1999 
 
 
Year 7 
 
Kimberley Atkinson 
Kate Baker 
Stephen Brown 
Hannah Cooke 
Robert Cuthbertson 
Thomas Davies 
Piers Edsall 
Nichola Elliott 
Kimberley Fawcett 
Stephen Fieldsend 
Kelly Fraser 
Sophie Gilderdale 
Matthew Lawson 
Christopher Lightfoot 
Jenna Mason 
Katie Metcalfe 
Victoria Paley 
Anna Precious 
Lauren Thackray 
Lorna Vasey 
Sarah Wood 
Matthew Young 
 

 
Year 8 
 
Emma Astin 
Jack Atkinson 
Lucy Aylmer 
Stephen Baxter 
Hannah Bramhall 
Rebecca Brunton 
Phillipa Chapman 
Ian Clarke 
Anita Cooper 
Michael Elliott 
Richard Horsman 
Stefanie Hughes 
Sarah Humphrey 
Jessica Leonard 
Katie Mills 
Samantha Mook 
Anna Pietrowski 
Alex Richards 
Joe Seed 
Dean Sleightholme 
Samantha Woolston 
Christina Yard 
 



Year 9 
 

Beth Atkinson 
Matthew Bulmer 
Daniel Cariss 
Abigail Clarke 
Emma Cooke 
Phoebe Court 
Helen Davis 
Dean Dukes 
Lucey Foster 
Simon King 
George Mattinson 
Natalie Miller 
Donna Monkman 
Leila Newton 
Jayne Pearson 
Katie Raines 
Joanna Savage 
Emma Scaife 
Beverley Scott 
Peter Shepherd 
Donna Smith 
Crystal Spencer 
Elizabeth Stallybrass 
Nicola Stone 
Louise Taylor 
Adam Turner 
Thomas Vasey 
Claire White 
Adam Wood 
 

 
 
 

 
Year 10 
 
Jessica Alcena 
Vicki Anderson 
Eleanor Barker 
Samantha Baxter 
Sam Clarke 
Ashley Cooke 
Simon Cuthbertson 
Stephen Dowsland 
Sarah Dowsland 
Joanne Foxton 
Tessa Hayton 
Matthew Holland 
Leah Jackson-Blake 
Laura Jay 
Christopher Joseph 
Caroline King 
Laura Monkman 
Helen Neill 
Siobhan Page 
Charles Taylor 
Benjamin Wicks 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 
 
Katie Aylmer 
Angela Bray 
Clarinda Buczynska 
Frances Goforth 
Jennifer Hull 
Richard Johnson 
Andrew Mitchell 
Claire Monkman 
Lindsay Murray 
Victoria Myers 
Malcolm Pratt 
Ian Pullan 
Romane Reeves 
Marie Robson 
Victoria Watson 
Beverley Yard 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 12 
 
Hayley Brewer 
Donna Collier 
Laura Dickinson 
Lucy Dodsworth 
Lianne Gray 
Lindsay Johnson 
Samantha Wiggle 
 
 
Year 13 
 
Matthew Archer 
Davina Beecham 
Nicole Bhugon 
Emma Crabtree 
Joe Dearman 
Edward Rayne 
Helen Vasey 



Review of 1998-9 
 

September 
• 5 new staff join us - Mr Harvey as Head of PE, Miss 

Robinson to teach Design Technology and Games, Mr 
Sibley as Head of Upper School and Careers, Ms Smith as 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages, and Mrs Allsopp to 
teach French. 

• Network cabling is installed throughout the school, as the 
first stage of the National Grid for Learning project. 

• Major developments in the Music Suite are completed, 
with new carpets laid in the practice rooms. 

• Year 12 start their A-level course with a residential trip to 
East Barnby 

• The annual Sponsored Walk raises a record £3210 - which 
we bank towards the improvements to computer facilities. 

• The School Internet site is launched - thanks to the efforts 
of IT technician, Graham Magee 

 
October 
• Students from Years 7 to 9 visit Dinard in France. 
• Students studying A-level and GCSE Geography go to 

East Barnby for their field study residential stay. 
• Year 10 Non-Geographers spend three days in and around 

Malham in the Yorkshire Dales caving, walking, and 
orienteering. 

• A new prospectus is published, featuring an aerial view of 
Malton and surrounding area. 

 
 



November 
• New windows are installed across the whole front of West 

Wing 
• The School open evening attracts a wide audience - the 

theme of the evening is Past, Present and Future at Malton 
School.  This is the last November evening before we 
move to a July event. 

• Year 11 receive their GCSE certificates from Mr Roger 
Thomas, who retired in the summer of 1998, after 28 years 
of service to the school. 

• A small group of staff and governors begin meeting to 
plan a major appeal for funds for new Art studios, new 
ICT room and new library. 

 
December 
• The 25th Senior Citizens Party is held at the end of term, 

and is as successful as ever. 
• Children's author Theresa Breslin visits the school and 

talks with students about writing books, as part of our 
celebration of the National Year of Reading. 

•  
January 
• The Maltonians Database Project is launched - an attempt 

to contact as many former Malton students as possible, and 
record information about the School's past on a dedicated 
website. Replies from all over the world and all 
professions are received. 

• Jazz band The Perfect Houseplants perform at the school 
• Year 10 Art students spend a day studying Indian textiles 

with artists Caroline Crabtree and Christine Shaw. 
 



February 
• The Maltonians Library and ICT Appeal was formally 

launched by patron Sir Marcus Worsley, at a special 
evening event which was well attended despite the heavy 
snowfall. 

• Mrs Green left on maternity leave 
• Student Katie Aylmer attends a 'cello masterclass with 

maestro Andrew Baillie at Ampleforth College  
• Students do well in the UK Maths challenge - Sam Clarke 

achieving a Gold Award, and Abigail Clark went forward 
to a European competition. 

• North Yorkshire ambulanceman Paul Jackson visits to 
teach mouth to mouth resuscitation and cardiac arrest 
techniques to a wide range of age groups over many 
weeks. 

 
March 
• All schools in Malton close for two days due to severe 

flooding in Malton and surrounding areas. Some students 
have to wade in to sit modular A-level exams. The school 
acts as an emergency evacuation centre.  The floods make 
headline news all over the world. 

• 56 students from all years depart on the annual ski trip - 
this year to Gressoney in Italy. 

• The Easter concert takes place at the end of March - a 
great success, with a variety of music played to a packed 
school hall. 

• 41 students and 6 staff from a school in Trondheim, 
Norway visit the school 

• Year 7 visit York as part of their History studies. 
 



April 
• Year 9 visit Eden Camp as part of their History studies 
• A meeting of former Malton pupils, mainly pre-1950, 

takes place at the Green Man 
• Sixth Formers travel to Stratford to see Othello at the RST 
• Year 10 and 11 students spend a day at Strensall Barracks 

on an Army Personal Development course 
• Mrs Green's daughter, Ellie, arrives into the world. 
• The School is saddened to hear of the death of Dame 

Christian Howard at the age of 82 - a governor at the 
school over many years. 

•  
May 
• The new Art studios are opened by local sculptor Simon 

Thackray, with an exhibition of A level and GCSE work.  
A very successful and enjoyable evening. 

• A reunion of 1970-75 pupils takes place at the Bowling 
Club, Norton. 

• Tyne Tees Television spend a day filming in school with 
Sixth Formers who are involved in a counselling service 
for younger pupils. 

 
June 
• Year 10 students go on two weeks work experience 
• The School receives a Sportsmark Award, recognising its 

commitment to developing sport to a high level. 
• Year 8 students spend a day at Beamish museum 
• Year 7 students spend a week camping 
• Exam season! 
 



July 
• Our first summer open evening takes place in the middle 

of a heatwave, one of the warmest nights on record 
• In the last Sports Day contested between Rye, Seven and 

Derwent House, Seven emerge as clear winners 94 points 
ahead of Derwent.  From September new houses will be 
Air, Earth, Fire and Water.  

• Matthew Young breaks the Year 7 boys high jump record, 
Stephen Baxter the Year 8 record, and Vicki Anderson 
breaks the Year 10 girls discus record. 

• Natalie Miller wins the girls tennis tournament, Bobby 
Brewer the boys'.  Matthew Hayward and Samantha 
Wiggle take the Mixed Doubles. 

• We say farewell to four members of staff - Mrs Allsopp 
moves to Bath, Mr Vagianos moves to a new school in 
Cheshire, Mr Organ moves to a new school in Leeds, and 
Mrs Thomas retires after some 15 years of service to the 
School. 

• Students enjoy the end of term activities day doing 
archery, fishing, glass painting, golf, IT, orienteering, rock 
climbing, trampolining, skiing, or day-tripping to 
Flamingoland, Lightwater Valley and Wet 'n' Wild. 

 
August 
• A total eclipse of the sun takes place over Cornwall - 

about 80% up here in Malton, but at least we didn't have 
the clouds. 

• The new ICT room is decorated and refurnished. Boxes 
and boxes of new computers arrive and are installed. 

• The school's best ever A-level results are announced 
• One week later, GCSE results match our previous best. 
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